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Media Release  
 
 

  
 

RUH seeks candidates for Non-Executive Director role 
 
  
A new Non-Executive Director is being sought to join the Board of Directors at the Royal 
United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust.  
  
The new candidate will replace Moira Brennan, who is at the end of her term in office and 
will leave the Trust in March after 10 years in the role. 
  

Brian Stables, Trust Chairman said: “Non‐Executive Directors play a crucial role in bringing 
an independent perspective to the boardroom in addition to any specific knowledge and 
skills they may have. 
  
“We’re looking for an exceptional individual to join our board and contribute their skills and 
expertise to develop healthcare for our local community and beyond. The future will be 
about organisations working more closely together to deliver the best quality experience 
and outcomes for patients in a sustainable way. We have already started this journey and 
are pioneering new ventures and new ways of working. 
  
“It’s an exciting time to join our organisation as we continue on an exciting programme of 
redevelopment which will transform our site and further improve the services we provide. 
We’ve already completed a number of major redevelopment projects, including the award 
winning Dyson Neonatal Care Unit and Information Management and Technology building, 
Pharmacy and a state of the art Pathology Laboratory and we are about to commence 
work on the construction of our new RNHRD and Therapies centre.” 
  
Moira Brennan said: “Being a Non-Executive Director is a fulfilling role in a critical 
local service. I’ve found my time here very rewarding and I’m sure the new Non-Executive 
Director will have the opportunity to make a significant contribution.” 
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For more information visit www.gatenbysanderson.com using reference number 
GSe29761 or for an informal discussion contact Melanie Shearer on 0207 426 3971 
melanie.shearer@gatenbysanderson.com. 
  
Closing date for applications is Monday 27 November 2017 and interviews will be held on 
11 December 2017. 
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Notes to Editor: 

 
 The Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust provides acute treatment and care for a 

catchment population of around 500,000 people in Bath, and the surrounding towns and villages in 
North East Somerset and Western Wiltshire. The hospital provides healthcare to the population 
served by four Clinical Commissioning Groups: Bath & North East Somerset CCG, Wiltshire CCG, 
Somerset CCG and South Gloucestershire CCG. 

 

 The Trust provides 565 beds and a comprehensive range of acute services including medicine and 
surgery, services for women and children, accident and emergency services, and diagnostic and 
clinical support services.  

 

 In 2015 The Royal United Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust was acquired the Royal National Hospital 
for Rheumatic Diseases (RNHRD) NHS Foundation Trust. The RNHRD treats patients from across 
the country offering services in rheumatology, chronic pain and chronic fatigue syndrome/ME. 
 

 The RUH is changing - we have an exciting programme of redevelopment underway transforming 
our site and further improving the services we provide.  The Trust is now working towards building a 
purpose built RNHRD and Therapies Centre and a new Dyson Cancer Centre. For more details visit: 
www.ruh.nhs.uk/about/fit_for_the_future 
 

 For more information about the Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust visit: 
www.ruh.nhs.uk 
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